
ICC Board Meeting Minutes – May 5, 2012

Meeting was called to order at 6:35 pm

Board members present:  Nancy Franklin, Ruth Harris, Kim McGrath, Sarah Mosqueda and 
Susan Williams.

Minutes for Board meeting of April 2012 were approved.
  

Treasurer Report-
• Treasurer reported a loss of $487.66 to date.

Website- 
• Website is out of date. It needs to be updated on a regular basis.

Newsletter-
• Newsletter will be sent out after the May show.

Old Business-
• We discussed the Horsetrader ad. It costs extra to change it. We agreed to rerun it once more. 

New Business-

• CDS e-blast is free. We will do another before the June show. 
• The schooling show lost money. We talked about a used tack sale as a fund raiser. 
• For the May recognized show, we will have food sales as a junior fund raiser. Kim N 

will get volunteers to be ring stewards. Ruth will get the office staff, runners, and 
scribe. 

• We agreed that the cost of the judge for the June show will be too much. Should we 
try to get another or are we bound by our contract?

• Nancy needed to order more blue ribbons for future shows. Her request was moved 
and approved.

• We drew names for the junior clinic representative.  In order, they are:
o Kassie Kamayama
o Ryan Johnstone
o Sam Burnett
o Paige Apodaca
o Katie Kamayama.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:31pm.  Next meeting will be June 13, 2012.




